Please come along to our event to raise awareness of
the importance of Diagnosing HIV Early

All welcome!
We look forward to meeting you there

If you would like to become involved with this project
Please contact melinda.tenant-flowers@nhs.net

Dr Melinda Tenant-Flowers, Consultant HIV/Sexual Health
The Department of Sexual Health and HIV
King’s College Hospital NHS Foundation Trust

King's College Hospital NHS'|
WO r I d A I D S D a y NHS Foundation Trust

Event on 1 December at
12.30-2.00 in the
King's Boardroom

Refreshments, red ribbons and free gifts provided!

Did you know?

Our local population has the highest
number of HIV cases in the UK

Early HIV diagnosis:
Saves lives and stops
transmission of infection
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